
In planning for Australia’s clean energy future, RES acknowledges its rich history. We pay our respects 
to the Auburn Hawkwood People Aboriginal Coporation and the Wakka Wakka Native Title Aboriginal 
Corporation as the Registered Native Title Body Corporates of the Country on which the Tarong West Wind 
Farm is proposed.  
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Project Update - September 2025

EPBC PER Public Comment Period Open
The Project has received a Direction to Publish 
for the Public Environment Report (PER) from 
a delegate of the Federal Minister for the 
Environment and Water. The public comment 
period will run for 20 business days from 
Wednesday 10 September at 8am to Wednesday 
8 October at 5pm AEST. All documentation 
can be found on the project website 
tarongwestwindfarm.com.au and hard copies are 
available at:
•	 South Burnett Regional Council: 45 Glendon 

St, Kingaroy QLD 4610
•	 Kingaroy Library: Civic Centre, Glendon St, 

Kingaroy QLD 4610
•	 State Library of Queensland: Stanley Place, 

South Brisbane, QLD 4101.

Following the 20 day comment period, RES will 
draft a Final Public Environment Report, updated 
taking into account any relevant comments 
received.

Minor Change Approval
On 3 September 2025, SARA provided an updated 
decision notice approving minor changes to 
the project layout. Minor changes to existing 
Development Approvals are a normal part of 
the development process and in this case was 
submitted to ensure  that the project layout 
contemplated under the Project’s Development 
Approval aligns with the layout used for the EPBC 
Public Environment Report (PER) process.

Community Consultative Committee (CCC)
The CCC meetings have commenced with the first 
3 meetings held in March, June and September. 
Meeting minutes will continue to be made 
available on the Tarong West Project website.

Indicative timeline and next steps

Receive EPBC 
approval

Construction 
commences

Operations 
commence

Q4 2025 Q1 2026 Early 2028

Contact the Project Team 

If you would like more information on the Project, 
please contact Will McGrane, Development Project 
Manager via the following contact details:

Phone: 1800 118 737

Email: contact_us@tarongwestwindfarm.com

Address: Level 6, 165 Walker Street, North 
Sydney, NSW 2060

Visit the project website or 
scan the QR code: 

tarongwestwindfarm.com.au

Baseline Dust Monitoring
The baseline dust monitoring is continuing around 
the Project area. The gauges will continue to 
be monitored and maintained over the coming 
months and is expected to conclude in December 
2025.


